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17/05/21 
Breakfast CLUB - Summer Term 2: Multi-skills- Class 4 

 
Dear Families, 
 
A Multi-Skills Breakfast Club is being offered to Class 4 (Years 5 & 6) for Summer Term 2. This will be 
delivered by Adam, an Activity Development Workers for Primary Stars.  As you know we have been 
developing our working relationship with this club. So far, the children have loved working with this team of 
coaches and engaging with the virtual activities during lockdown and OAFC links. The sessions will start at 
8.00am, which is a great way for the children to start the day as early exercise helps you to begin the day with 
more energy, focus, and optimism! Just what we all need at the moment. 
 
These sessions will begin on Wednesday 9th June 2021, from 8.00-8.45am. and will continue for 6 weeks each 
Wednesday with the last session being Wednesday 14th July 2021.   
 
There will be a nominal charge of £10 to support the cost of the coach, payable via your child’s Eduspot. The 
sessions must be paid for and consent given on this system before a place can be confirmed. Your child’s 
place will be confirmed via school text. 
   
The children attending, MUST arrive at school in their Friezland PE kit, bringing their uniform to get changed 
into, following their PE lesson scheduled for the same day. These sessions will be completed outdoors so 
please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate PE clothing and has a spare pair of socks! If the weather 
is unsuitable, arrangements will be made for the children to complete the session indoors.  
 
For health and safety reasons and COVID restrictions, places are very limited. If your child would like to 
participate in this club, please pay on Eduspot then return the slip to school as soon as possible. Places will be 
allocated on a first come basis. Once the club is full, you will no longer see the option on Eduspot to pay. If 
you email the school, we will make sure your child is put on the waiting list.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss K Leigh (PE Coordinator) 
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